
 

SANParks Tourism Investment Summit to be held in April

The South African National Parks Tourism Investment Summit has been rescheduled and will now be taking place on 4 April
2017, instead of the initial date of 27 March 2017. SANParks has indicated that, despite changes in date, the inaugural will
still be held at the Maslow Hotel in Sandton, Johannesburg.

SANParks managing executive for tourism development and marketing, Hapiloe Sello, said that the shift in date comes as
result of clashing commitments of some of the event's key speakers.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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